From:

To: Immingham OCGT

Cc:

Subject: Application by VPI Immingham B Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for VPl Immingham
OCGT Project.

Date: 23 August 2019 14:41:15

Dear Mr Cridland

Thank you for bringing The Examining Authority’s Written Questions and Requests for
Information to the attention of Public Health England (PHE).

We confirm receipt of the notification letter that details the examination timetable and the
Examining Authority’s Written Questions that were issued on Thursday 15th August 2019. We
would like to confirm that we will not be responding to the aforementioned questions at this
time.

Kind regards
For and on behalf of Public Health England
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The information contained in the EMail and any attachments is confidential and intended
solely and for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). It may not be disclosed to
any other person without the express authority of Public Health England, or the intended
recipient, or both. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose, copy,
distribute or retain this message or any part of it. This footnote also confirms that this
EMail has been swept for computer viruses by Symantec.Cloud, but please re-sweep any
attachments before opening or saving. http://www.gov.uk/PHE
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